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Your weekly roundup of all things years N -6! 

 

A message from Mrs. Shaw 

 

We have had another lovely week at Unity. The children have continued to be calm and 

settled and keen to please their teachers! 

The Reception children have completed their first full week and have enjoyed sharing The 

Colour Monster together. It's a lovely book which helps them to understand their own 

emotions. I took the children to the library this week where we learnt and practiced the 

rules of using it safely and sensibly. There may be some very tired little people this weekend 

after completing their first full week!  

Phonics has started in Key Stage one with children all keen to show their new teacher how 

good they are with their sounds. Keep trying your very best! 

One class in Year 4 was about to start their first piece of extended writing. Miss Blunden 

shared two examples and then they discussed together which the children preferred. 

Knowing that they were going to be writing, some went for the shorter example but others 

preferred the longer example that had more descriptive language. I've asked Miss Blunden 

to send some children to share their work with me when it is completed. I can't wait to see 

it! The other Year 4 class were concentrating on their breathing when I popped into their 

PSHE lesson. Mrs Bass was showing them calming techniques and they were thinking about 



people, place and objects that were special to them. It was so nice to see both classes really 

listening to their teachers. Well done all of you! 

In our primary behaviour curriculum this week, we focused on knowing and following our 

school expectations. We spent last week clearly sharing these with the children so it was 

good to positively notice what some of our classes have been working on in our Celebration 

Assembly earlier today. Next week we will move onto learning and following routines. 

Forthcoming Dates 

• 23rd September  - Meet the Teacher  - Come along to find out about how your child 

has settled in! Further details are below. 

• 25th September & 16th October - Y6 Hangar 42 trip 

• 25th September  - Y6 Steps to Success meeting - Details below 

• 27th September  - Tempest Photographers in for primary and family photos. Further 

details to follow. 

• 7th October  - Yom Kippur Assembly for primary children 

• 8th  - 11th October  - Y6 Residential 

• 11th October  - NHS Primary Flu Nasal Vaccinations 

• 14th October  - Diwali Assembly for primary Children 

• 18th October  - School closes for half term 

• 4th November  - School reopens for Autumn 2 

• 4  - 7th November  - Y6 Mock SATs 

Meet the Teacher  - 23rd September 

We invite you to 'Meet the Teacher' on Monday 23rd September from 3:15-4pm. This 

informal event will enable your child to show you where they sit, their classroom and you 

can chat to their teacher about how they have settled. 

Unity Academy Open Evening 

Our Unity Academy Open Evening is on Thursday 3rd October 4:30-7pm. This is an 

opportunity for prospective students to visit our school, particularly those looking for places 

in Nursery, Reception and Year 7. As usual, we will close early on this day to enable staff to 

get the school ready for showing off how fabulous we are. Lunch will be provided for your 

child and then school will close at 1:30pm. There will be no after school club available on 

this night. Please ensure your child is collected at 1:30pm on Thursday 3rd October. 

Reading 



A reminder that homework at Unity is reading 3 times per week. We cannot stress enough 

the importance of reading as it filters through every curriculum area. I appreciate that is it 

sometimes difficult to get your child to read their reading book so feel free to read books 

from home. Obviously, we do need your child to read their school reading book but reading 

for pleasure is equally as important! Thank you for your continued support! 

My Child at School App (All Parents/ Carers) 

Our main communication platform has now changed to the My Child at School App.  Please 

click here for a link to the site, if you access this on a mobile device you can access the links 

for the apps.  If you click sign up and use the school postcode (FY2 0TS) or school ID (14676) 

you can register.  You must register with the email address we hold on our system for you.  A 

letter was shared before summer and will be shared again regularly and we will regularly 

send the sign up links to your email accounts (they are only valid for 24 hours).  This app will 

be in place of our usual messaging system so it is important that you get registered. The 

email address is the same one we use for vouchers. 

Y6 Steps to Success  

Our Y6 Steps to Success event will be held on Wednesday 25th September from 3:30pm in 

the school hall. Please do come along to hear all about the Key Stage 2 SATs and how you 

can support your child with them. 

Tempest Photographers 

Tempest Photographers will be in school on Friday 27th September to take individual 

photographs. They will arrive at 8am to take family photographs. As usual, if you do want a 

family photograph taken, please come to the primary late gate.  

And finally ... 

The weather has definitely turned and is becoming more autumnal now. Don't forget to 

send your child with a coat that is clearly labelled with their name! Have a great weekend 

everyone! 

Contact us! 

 

https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin
https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin


If you wish to contact a teacher within school please use this link Parental Messages / 

Queries (Non-urgent). and we will get back to you. This form should be used rather than 

contacting an individual teacher email address as we can then ensure that you are 

responded to in a timely manner. Messages will be passed on and dealt with as quickly as 

possible. Our aim is to respond to you within 48 school working hours. Please note that this 

may not be checked during teaching hours and so please do not add anything urgent e.g. 

about your child being collected by someone else at the end of the day. If you have an 

urgent message or query, please contact the school office on 01253 355493. Thank you.  

Attendance 

 

                                                 Attendance %                            Late marks 

                                       

• RHH                                          93.52                                             7  

• 1CL                                            95.37                                             5   

• 1MT                                          97.50                                             8  

• 2BH                                           93.88                                             3  

• 2AP                                           89.44                                             5  

• 3KG                                           93.00                                             8         

• 3HB                                           98.56                                             3  

• 4JB                                            94.23                                             1  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPRye5jcTVzU72m-BSUuV4CFrkDDCBfgKamNvw05xfcZDc5Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPRye5jcTVzU72m-BSUuV4CFrkDDCBfgKamNvw05xfcZDc5Q/viewform?usp=sf_link


• 4CBL                                         100  - Amazing, well done! I have challenged them to do 

it again next week! 

• 5TT                                           98.28                                            12   

• 5NO                                         98.33                                             12  

• 6MB                                         94.58                                              9  

• 6VA                                          96.98                                            10  

Keeping children safe! 

 

 



Celebrating Culture and Difference 

 

 

Sunday 15th marks Mawlid un Nabi the observance of the birthday of the prophet 

Muhammed To learn more click here. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zjjrscw


Nursery 

 

This week in Nursery we have enjoyed reading the book Dear Zoo. The children have joined 

in with the repeated phrases and have spoken about the different animals and the sounds 

they make. We have been counting to 10 and back again, singing some of our favourite 

nursery rhymes and practising throwing and catching a bean bag. 

 The children have also been very welcoming to some of our new starters and have shown 

them the classroom rules and the different resources in the room. Some of the children have 

done really well with toilet training and we are all very proud of them. 

Reception 

 

First full week in Reception ... done! We have some very tired children (and staff!) today. It's 

been a lovely week though as the children continue to get to know the team and each other. 

In Literacy this week the children have read and learnt all about The Colour Monster. We 

explored the different feelings the colour monster felt throughout the story and thought 



about how we felt each day! The children really enjoyed this story and we had some brilliant 

discussions about how they were feeling! 

This week we have visited our school library. We chose books, listened to a story and learnt 

the library rules. We have also joined in with our first Jo Jingles music session. What a lot of 

fun we have had! 

Have a great weekend everyone! 

 

https://youtu.be/68Ta6crRe4Y


Year 1 

 

Wow Year 1, what a fantastic first full week we have had at school! 

In English we have been reading 'Sharing a Shell' by Julia Donaldson. We have been 

designing the crab a new shell and working on writing amazing sentences to describe them. 

We are super impressed with the children's vocabulary! 

In Maths we have been looking at place value and counting one more and backwards from 

10 and 20. We have been working really hard on our counting.  

In Geography we have been looking at maps and our local area. Using Google Earth to find 

familiar locations.  

In History we have been discussing what History is and we were fascinated by how people 

used to use carrier pigeons as a form of communication.  



We are so proud of you all and we are excited for another week of learning with you all.  

Have a great weekend, Miss Lee and Miss Tench 

Year 2 

 

Year 2 have had a fantastic week this week!  

We have been working hard in English by structuring sentences ensuring we are using a 

capital letter, full stop and finger spaces. In maths we have been looking at tens and ones 

and using a place value chart and a part whole model to represent 2 digit numbers.  

In DT the children have been working in small groups to build a structure using only 30 

wooden blocks and in art we have thoroughly enjoyed learning all about the elements in art 

and drawing them.  



Reminder PE is on a Wednesday and Thursday please can all children bring their PE kits into 

school for these days. 

Have a lovely weekend, The Year 2 team 

Year 3 

 

Another great, and busy, week in year 3! 

This weeks Maths focus has been on place value. Please continue to practise this with us at 

home. 

In English we have been looking at making sure our sentences have capital letters, finger 

spaces and punctuation marks. We have been recapping all the amazing learning we did in 

year 2. 



In Science we began our topic of Animals Including Humans, we looked at the 5 main food 

groups, talked about what sort of foods would be in each, talked about what nutrition they 

give us and how much we should be eating of each. 

PE days: Monday and Wednesday (please bring PE kits to school and leave them here until 

half term) 

Have a great weekend! 

Year 4 

 

Another busy week in Year 4. 

In Maths, we started our place value topic. We started with learning about Roman Numerals 

and moved on to representing numbers to 1000.  



In English, we started to write a setting desciption based on an image from our focus book 

Escape from Pompeii  - Click here to listen to the story. We have focused on uplevelling our 

adjectives to make our writing interesting. 

In Art, we have focused on our 7 elements of Art  - form; texture; shape; space; colour; value 

and line. 

This week's spellings: 

caught    group    recent    special     mention     weight     reign    minute    notice    question 

Have a lovely weekend, The Year 4 Team 

Year 5 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0GeTML62tII


Wow! What a fantastic first full week back for year 5.  We have been continuing to learn 

class rules and routines and our hard work is really starting to pay off. A new week has 

brought all our lessons , so we have met some new teachers for French, Music and PE. In 

Art, we have been looking at Banksy and deciding if we think his work is art or vandalism. 

There were some interesting points made so please ask your children what they think. We 

have sent out letters for a trip to the pantomime and would like them back as soon as 

possible so that we can make sure we have enough tickets. It has been a positive start across 

the year, myself and Mrs Obertelli have been impressed with the way all the children have 

adapted to the move across school and the new playground they play on and the new dining 

room they eat in. 

Keep it up year 5! 

Year 6 

 

This week year 6 have started our cross-curricular topic about World War II within History, 

Art, English and Guided Reading.  We are excited to share with you the opportunity to visit 

Hangar 42 where we will be able to see a range of aircraft and hear from experienced 

volunteers to bring our learning alive.  Thank you for the permission slips received already, 

we apologise for the short turn around with this due to the date being brought forward for 

6MB's trip by the venue.  Please can your slip be sent in early next week to confirm 

attendance on the trip. 

Date for the diary:  Year 6 Steps to success night is on Wednesday 25th September from 3:30 

in the drama hall. 

PE dates are: Wednesday and Friday 



Year 6 Residential dates - 6MB Tuesday 8th - 9th October, 6VA Wednesday 9th - 10th 

October 

Star of the Week 

 

RHH - Cody - For always following our classroom rules 

1CL - Evie-Rae - For always demonstrating our RRS curriculum and trying so hard with her 

writing. 

1MT - Chester - For taking so much pride in your writing and producing some absolutely 

fantastic sentences! 

2BH - Joshua - For coming back from summer with a positive attitude towards learning. 

2AP - Tommy - For always being ready to learn and taking pride in his work. 

3KG - Aleksander - For his fantastic attitude and effort in Science this week! 

3HB - Ted - For being ready to learn and contributing excellent answers to class 

discussions! 

4JB - Mason - For taking pride in his presentation especially on the first page of his new 

books. 

4CBL - James - For taking pride in his presentation 

5TT - Summer - Being ready for all the lessons we have had so far 

5NO - Kyle - For an excellent effort and knowledge of roman numerals in maths. 



6MB - Bradley - for an amazing start to the year.  

6VA - Molly-May - For neat presentation across all books 

School Uniform 

 

Revised policy from September: From September our uniform is changing. The decision was 

made following consultation with children, parents and staff. Large numbers of people 

shared their thoughts for the options given and the vast majority voted for a change to some 

aspects of our uniform.  

As a reminder, please have a look at the list below and make sure your children are correctly 

dressed for both the school day and PE. To request items of uniform please click here and 

complete the short form. We will do our best to meet your needs, stock permitting. 

Nursery Uniform 

• Black sweatshirt with logo 

• White polo shirt 

• Black trousers, tracksuit bottoms or skirt 

• Black shoes if wearing trousers or skirt or Trainers (preferably black) if wearing 

tracksuit bottoms. 

Primary uniform - All students should wear: 

• Black V Neck school jumper with embroidered Unity Academy logo - this item is 

compulsory! 

• Plain White Shirt or blouse  

• Plain black socks or tights  

• House Badge (Provided by the academy initially, replacements can be purchased 

from the academy)  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdF7Q9Ntq7SzZWidVsLYVESZGJYH1p85LhY0ojDDbYTr3hScQ/viewform


• All black footwear with no identifiable markings. If this footwear is a boot it must be 

no bigger than ankle length.  No crocs! 

Students have a choice of: (students must wear one of these)  

• Plain black tailored skirt  

• Plain black trousers or shorts (tailored type, not tracksuit bottoms/ jeans)  

• A Black Blazer with the Unity logo is optional  

P.E. Kit  - Red polo shirt    Black shorts         Black socks         Black Pumps 

Summer Uniform 

• Red check dress with white ankle socks 

• Black short trousers  

If your child has outgrown any uniform items and they are in good condition, please do 

send them into school where they can be added to our supply for other parents to access. 

Thank you 

 

 



Lunch time menu for this week 
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